
 
From: Patrick Finnie [mailto:pat.finnie@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2016 3:36 PM 

To: Janet Miller 

Subject: H. 871 

 

Please  send a message to the  members of the House Government Operations 

Committee to OPPOSE The Berlin Pond Section of H.871.  

Thanks, Sincerely, Pat Finnie 
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